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FACCC RESPONDS TO CALBRIGHT AUDIT

SACRAMENTO, Calif. – The Faculty Association of California Community
Colleges (FACCC) has issued the following statement from Evan Hawkins,
FACCC Executive Director, on the state’s audit of Calbright College:

“We’re grateful the Legislature recognized the importance of holding Calbright
accountable by passing this audit last year. We are unsurprised by the critical
findings. Calbright is inherently flawed and no amount of time can fix its inability
to effectively serve students.

As our 115 accredited colleges have stepped up to serve nearly all students
online, the audit shows Calbright continues to serve a small number of students
who are not supported enough to become successful in their goals. Simply put,
Calbright is falling far short of its promise.

FACCC will continue to advocate for the elimination of Calbright College through
the budget process and Assemblymember Evan Low’s bill, AB 1432.”
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